## Laura Kasper

To:

Jennifer Pearson

Subject:

RE: The path for public use through the old golf course from lakeshore drive to ferry

street.

----Original Message----

From: Marchiene Rienstra <marchiene@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2024 8:24 PM

To: Jennifer Pearson < Douglas@douglasmi.gov>

Subject: The path for public use through the old golf course from lakeshore drive to ferry street.

## Sent from the Vortex

After all this time the developers who bought the golf course property have done nothing to create and maintain the path they promised to build. There is a path partway from lakeshore to somenew houses but nothing after that for a significant distance. This is depriving people who live here from having a good parh to walk through lovely unspoiled nature. Please insist that the developers keep their promise to develop and maintain thus path. SOON!!!!

Thank you

Rev marchiene rienstra Concerned citizen 66 lakeshore drive